
“Give to everyone who asks of you, and whoever takes away 
what is yours, do not demand it back.”  Luke 6:30 

Saint Mary of Egypt    Orthodox Mission & Chapel 
P.O. Box 5757, Cleveland, OH 44101       +1 (440) 473 - 3885 

       www.saintmaryofegypt.org        +1 (216) 351 - 3533 

Responding to the call of our Lord Jesus Christ, through prayer and the offering of 
love and charitable service to the stranger and those in need, since 1992. 

Feast Day & Pascha 2017 

Newsletter Printing & Mailing Generously Donated By:  
Saturn Press — (440) 232-3344, www.saturnpresspr.com 

   Volunteer Spotlight: 
 

Irene assists Jane w ith food planning and ordering.  
She is a long-time friend of St. Mary of Egypt and regular helper 
at distribution. 

Remember the less fortunate.  In the city of Cleveland, the need 
is great; according to Hunger in America, one in two children live in poverty and 
64% of households have had to decide between paying for food or utilities.  Help 
us to provide food and basic necessities to these needy families for the Easter 
holiday, with your tax-deductible contribution in any amount. 

May our resurrected Lord and Savior bless you and your family! 

 “Volunteers are just ordinary people with extraordinary hearts.  They 
offer the gift of their time to teach, to listen, to help, to inspire, to build, to 
grow, to learn.  They expect no pay, yet the value of their work knows no  
limit.  They have known the unexpected joy of a simple hug.  They have 
planted tiny seeds of love in countless lives.  Volunteers are just ordinary 
people who reach out and take a hand, and together make a difference that 
lasts a lifetime.”  - Kimberly Rinehart 

A big “Thank You” to all those who are involved in the Mission’s work.  
We welcome new helpers — contact us if you are interested. 



February 21:  
Fr. Costas Keares of St. Paul Church 

and Fr. Anastasios Athanasiou of  
St. Demetrios Church held  

a memorial service for  
+Rev. Mother Theonymphie at her 

grave at St. John Skete in Hiram, Ohio. 

Two of our loyal volunteers,  
Cheryl (Gross) & Mike Krawetz,  

were married on  
December 20, 2016. 

May God grant you many years! 

Now available: 
The St. Mary of Egypt  

Mission Report for 2017 
 

Visit www.saintmaryofegypt.org to 
read our progress of the past year. 


